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Increased Accessibility: It would make it easier for people to access remote areas, 

especially those who enjoy outdoor activities like camping, hunting, and fishing. 

    

Economic Benefits: Local businesses could see an increase in tourism and sales, as 

more people might visit areas that are otherwise hard to reach. 

 

Convenience: For people who already own ATVs and UTVs, it would be more 

convenient to use them for short trips and errands without needing a separate 

vehicle. 

 

Reduced Traffic: It could help reduce traffic congestion, especially in rural areas 

where these vehicles are more common. 

 

Fun and Recreation: It adds a new dimension to recreational activities, allowing for 

more diverse and enjoyable experiences. 

 

Wouldn't it be great to have more freedom to explore Oregon's beautiful landscapes? 


